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collect vital information in order to prevent expending of resources to find aliens who plan to 
leave the United States, reduce the ability of ICE to focus its resources on aliens who do not 
report, and prolong the potential harm on United States citizens. Because of these reasons and 
timing considerations, ICE forewent public consultation on this information collection. 

As discussed, ICE certifies that this request meets the requirements of 5 C.F.R. § l 320. l 3(a) and 
it is vital that this new collection be implemented immediately because: (1) this information is 
essential to the mission of the Agency; (2) this information is necessary prior to the timeframes 

established under the PRA; and (3) it is reasonably likely to result in public harm if normal 
clearance procedures are followed. ICE requests 0MB OlRA approval or disapproval of the 
collection of information under 5 C.F.R. § I 320. l 3(b) by March 3, 2025. 

Thank you for your consideration. If there is approval of this collection, ICE will undergo the 
normal PRA process, including providing the opportunity for public comment, to renew the 
collection authority within six months or will discontinue the collection of this information. 

Please contact Todd Lyons at 781-359-7152 with any additional questions or concerns. 
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